
Jones, William V., EMNRD 

From: Truax, Valerie L. [VLTruax@BassPet.Com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2010 11:34 AM 
To: Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Subject: BEU 122 

V 

Will, I wanted to let you know that the SWD application for the BEU #122 has for sure been cancelled. We are going to 
plug the well. Thanks. Valerie 
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